
 

 

 

 

July 8, 2022   

COVID-19 Second Booster Update 
 

Dear Provider, 

 

The Department of Health Care services (DHCS) is sharing the latest changes in regard to a second 
booster for targeted populations for the COVID-19 vaccine. 

More information may be found at: 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-
assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2022.07_A_Second_Booster_Dose_for_Targeted_Populations.pdf 
 

KHS posts all bulletins on the KHS website, www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com, choose Provider, then 
Bulletins.  

For any questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 1-800-391-2000. 
 

Sincerely, 

Melissa McGuire 
Deputy Director of Provider Network  
Kern Health Systems 
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